
      

    

           
              

             
                

       

            
             

       

     

           
          

           
        
           
        

             
           

 
          
                

       
            

       

           
        

    
  

            
           

         

REMINDER: LMOP Request for Partner Contact Updates 

Dear LMOP Partner primary contact, 

Your organization is a valued Partner of the Landfill Methane Outreach Program 
(LMOP). We emailed you at the end of July requesting that you review your Partner 
information in an attached Excel file and provide us with any necessary updates by 
August 19, 2024. If you did not receive that email or need it resent for any reason, 
please reply to this email with that request. 

Ensuring your contact information and organization description are up to date will help 
us continue to provide you with landfill gas energy information and ensure that your 
LMOP Partner listing on our website is accurate. 

A quick update on LMOP activities: 

In April 2024, we published a new fact sheet "Considering Environmental Justice 
(EJ) in LFG Energy Project Development" and a complementary webpage "Using 
the LMOP National Map". These new resources are intended to provide basic 
information about EJ, suggested actions for community engagement, and 
instructions on using LMOP's map, all within the context of understanding and 
addressing EJ concerns related to LFG energy project development. 
LMOP presented on the above new resources at the S.O.A.R. event in April 2024 
and demonstrated how to use the LMOP map; our presentation slides are 
available online. 
In December 2023, LMOP hosted a webinar about electricity generation options 
for landfills in a remote location or with a low LFG flow rate, while our webinar in 
September 2023 presented information about detecting landfill methane 
emissions with drones. To view the recordings and slides from these webinars or 
others, visit the Proceedings for LMOP Events webpage. 

We appreciate your commitment to LMOP and your ongoing recognition of the 
environmental, energy and economic benefits of landfill gas recovery. 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Aepli and Klara Zimmerman 
U.S. EPA LMOP 
www.epa.gov/lmop 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 
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